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KOMyHAnbHE HEKOMEpT{rErrf, rrrArrpueMCTBO

dItrPtrflCJIABCFI{A SATATOIIPO{DIJIbHA TIKAPHS IHTEHCUBflOTO JIIKYBAHHft)
TTEPEflCJTABCbKOI MrCbr{CI pA,nU, CTyAEHET{IBCbKOI CUrbCbKOi pAIn,

TArrrAHCbKOr CfrrbcbKoi ra4n, [IFaqKrBcBKoi curbcbKoi pA[n m
qtrFJrrBcrxoi crrrbcbroi pem 
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In our difficult time, when the lands of llkraine are partially occupied by the
Russian Federation, it is difficult to find people who are able to perceive other people's
problems as their own, and how wonderful that such people still exist.

The administration of Pereyaslav district hospital in the person of the chief
physician Larisa Kuzmenchuk expresses its sincere gratitude to Ryvu Therapeutics S.A.
Krakowski Park Technologiczny, Inteligentrra Malopolska-Fablab Malopolska
understanding of the current situation and quick response to requests for help and
provision of medicines for the maternity ward. It was an aat that shows extraorciinary
hummity and a big heart.

It is a pleasure to live and work with people who care about the lives and health
of the ctty's residents and those who have had to leave their homes. As long as such
people live and work, our nation of Ukrainians will live as well. I would like to
sincerely tftank you once agaul_ for your support md for your sincere and sensitive
hearts. Because you do not stand aside from the problems of ordinary people. May your
kindness and generosity return to you a hundredfold. We wish you all the best and
prosperity. May God send you good heaitir, joy and happiness!
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